
Heads Up! Hartford COVID-19 Policy
2022

1. All campers and staff must be vaccinated against COVID-19.
a. Campers must have both doses of an initial vaccination; a booster is preferred
b. Staff and volunteers must have completed their initial course and be boosted

2. Campers and staff must bring and show CDC vaccination cards.
3. All campers and staff must have a negative PCR test within 48 hours of check-in.
4. All campers and staff will be expected to adhere to HUH COVID-19 policies (listed here)

as well as policies at all our partner sites (Ethel Walker School, worksites, etc.).
5. Campers and staff who develop symptoms may be sent home.
6. Indoor masking at Ethel Walker will be required if Connecticut case rates are above

15/100,000. Anyone is welcome to mask if they wish.
a. Masking is not required when alone in your dorm room.

7. Masking outdoors is optional.
8. Non-compliance with COVID policies will be handled according to HUH’s discipline

policy.
9. Heads Up! Hartford’s camp director, board of directors, operations committee, and staff

reserve the right to add or change these policies based on conditions.
10. If any part of this policy is burdensome to you, please contact Julie McGarry, camp

director, at 860-212-5859 or julie.a.mcgarry@gmail.com to discuss how we can help your
camper and family feel comfortable and welcome at camp.

Agreement:

My camper and I agree to adhere to the COVID-19 policies as stated above. We agree to be
honest and transparent and not to withhold any information that could possibly lead to
COVID-19 transmission during the 2022 HUH camp week.

Signature of Parent/Guardian: _____________________________________  Date: __________

Signature of Camper: ______________________________________________   Date: __________

Signature of Staff Member: ________________________________________   Date: __________
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